TO: Teachers, Students & Parents
FROM: Tabitha I. Emery, Principal
DATE: May 16, 2023

RE: 5™ Grade Play at Community Building

On Friday, May 19, 2023, the students in grades K-8 wiill
travel to the Community Building to watch the 5" Grade play
at 1:00. This is a dress rehearsal for students and staff only.
Students will return back to school in time for dismissal.

Please remember that the 5" Grade play will be performed
for the public in the evening at the Community Building with

the PTC dinner at 5:00 and the play at 5:30.

Thank you.



